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Week ending  16th March 2018 

 

It was lovely to see the Year 1 parents join us for 

their children's maths learning on Thursday.    

Also, the Year 2 parents who joined us today for 

DT and Science to make a boat to hold a cup-

cake. 

Some children from year 3 attended their last 

Circle Club session at Lyons Hall School.  

 

We look forward to welcoming you to our Easter    

Service, next Wednesday, 21st 

March.  There will be two ser-

vices , 10:30am and 2pm at 

the church.  We look forward 

 

   

There were no 100% attendance 

this week but well done to EYFS/

Yrs 2, 4, 5 and 6 for the highest 

attendance this week. 

Parents Forum 

Thank you to those parents who 

came to our forum on Wednesday.   

We discussed a variety of topics.  

Please see the attached minutes. 

Please do join us for our next forum 

in the Summer term. 

This is an opportunity for you to 

have your say about our school.  

 

 

 

We say goodbye and good luck today to Miss      

Surman who leaves Bocking after working as an LSA 

for 25 years.  We wish her well in her new job.  

 

TLC’s 

It was lovely to see so many of you at 

our TLCs this week.  We  hope you 

enjoyed finding out about your child/children's  

learning.  

 

 

Rev Reid and Mr Kelly have visited school this week to 

look at Governor monitoring.  Mrs Weeks visited to 

discuss our SEN provision.  

Friends Easter news …. 

Don’t forget to make a 

‘decorated egg’ or ‘Easter bon-

net’ to be in with a chance to win 

a prize in our Easter competition. 

Please label entries with  your 

child’s name and class on the 

back or underneath. 

All entries to be handed in by 

Wednesday 28th March. 
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Dates for the term ahead 

 

21st March  Easter Service (10:30am and 2pm)  

28th March  Easter lunch 

29th March   Last day of Spring term  

 

SUMMER TERM BEGINS MONDAY 16th 
APRIL 2018  

 

Monday 3.15-4.15 Boot camp (yrs 2-6) 

Tuesday 3.15-4.15 Athletics KS1 and KS2 

3.15-4.15 Karate 

 

Wednesday 10.30 and 2pm—Easter Service 

3.15-4.15— Netball (KS1/KS2)   

3.15-4.15 Football 

5.00  Dancing 

Thursday 8.00 Gymnastics 

3.15-4.15 Tennis 

 

Friday   

Monday 

 

Pasta with carbonara  

Or pasta with pepperoni and tomato sauce 

Jacket potato with cheese/beans or tuna and sweetcorn 

Frozen yoghurt pots 

Tuesday 

 

Butchers sausages or  vegetarian sausages 

Creamy mashed potato/beans and sweetcorn 

Jacket potato with cheese/beans or tuna and sweetcorn 

Jelly and ice cream 

Wednesday Roast chicken or roast quorn fillet 

Yorkshire pudding/gravy/roast potatoes/carrots/green 

beans and cauliflower cheese 

Baked apple sponge with custard 

Thursday Mild chicken curry with rice 

Or Macaroni cheese 

Jacket potato with cheese/beans or tuna and sweetcorn 

Chocolate orange sponge with chocolate icing 

Friday  Crispy fillet of fish or roasted veg parcels 

Chips/beans and peas 

Or Jacket potato with cheese or beans 

Fresh fruit platter 

 

Congratulations this week to……. 

 

Teddy R in Reception for being a caring friend. 

Polly  in Year 1  for her amazing story in English. 

Isabelle and Ellie-May in Year 2 for being super scientists and 

showing an excellent understanding of why certain materials float 

or sink. 

Bobby in Badgers for excellent manipulative work with origami. 

Michael in Foxes for working really hard in his maths. 

Sienna K in Year 4 for being so helpful throughout the week. 

Harry  in Year 5 for his improved focus and hard work. 

Matthew in Year 6 for always doing the right thing. 

 

We have been asked by Tesco to make you aware 

of a new policy they are introducing on age      

restricted sales on ‘high caffeine energy drinks’.  

They will not be available to buy for under 16. 

From the end of March Tesco 

will be asking for proof of age 

when buying these drinks.  


